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It makes no sense to implement a policy when there is not the necessary 

infrastructure in place to support such a drastic change to our supply chain. Even the 

technology of the trucks to be used for this is fledgling at best. The EV requirement 

does not take into consideration the far reaching cost increases to goods and 

services along every step of the supply and production chain. Every step! Every item 

we buy and service we require will cost a lot more.  


